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LD 1979

I am strongly opposed to LD 1979. We have great success in restoring sea run fish to
rivers in Maine and cannot afford to obstacles in place that would hamper this work. I
hope that the committee will understand that the intent of this bill is to further the
interests of Brookfield (a foreign owned power company) and is not in the interests of
the people of our state. It ought not to pass. Thank you.



